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We are excited to announce that Gateway 
Pediatric Therapy will be opening up two 
brand new clinics in the Metro Detroit area. 
The first clinic to open will be located in 
Shelby Township at 22 Mile Rd. and Van 
Dyke. Our second clinic will be located in 
Sterling Heights at 15 Mile Rd. and 
Schoenherr. Both clinics will include 
individualized private therapy rooms, sensory 
rooms, a large outdoor play area, and many 
other new and exciting features. 



S U M M E R  S C H E D U L E S

To allow us to best accommodate your 
summer therapy request, please let us know 
your child's summer schedule ASAP. All 
summer therapy changes should be 
discussed with your BC/BCBA, or our 
administrative team, prior to May 5th. 
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Come join us at Oakland

University's Family Fun Day,

welcoming all families impacted by

Autism.

FAMILY FUN DAY
Have a schedule change, concern, or 

question? Let us know! 
 

Our administrative team is always available 
to help. 

Phone: (248)712-4266 
 

After hours? No worries. we have a 24-hour 
voicemail answering system. 

 
For any occasion of clinic closures, our 

administrative team will be sure to reach 
out to let you know.  

Come join us at Oakland 
University's Family Fun Day, 

welcoming all families 
impacted with autism.

Saturday March 24 2018 from 12pm-4pm 
No cost.All ages welcome. 

For more info check out 
https://oakland.edu/oucares/events/2018/032418 

Family Fun Day


